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Wednesday, 16th December 2020 

NOTICE 
 

In light of the current weather conditions, the possibility of it 
deteriorating further and the curfew hours that may be put in place 
by the Fijian Government, Oceania Hospitals Pte Ltd would like to 
advise the general public of the following measures: 
 

- Oceania Hospitals Pte Ltd is fully operational and will continue 
its services to the general public as usual. 

 

- Please note that patients presenting themselves during the 
curfew hours will be seen on emergency cases only. Hospital 
Clinicians will be available at all times.  
 

- If a patient is able to present themselves during curfew hours 
for any non-emergency condition, the Hospital will be able to 
cater consultation at the new prescribed fee which will be the 
same as an emergency care fee. This is available on our 
website https://ohpl.com.fj/news/97/ . 

 

Please feel free to contact us for assistance or clarifications on the 
below contacts: 
 

- Landline: 3303404 
- Short Code: 5404 & 5405 (Vodafone & Inkk Users only) 
- Mobile: 9991268 / 9989360 / 9986613 
- Email: info@ohpl.com.fj 
- Website: http://www.ohpl.com.fj/contact-us/  

- Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Oceaniahospitals/  

 
Please stay safe and secure. 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Oceania Hospitals Pte Ltd 
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